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The first group of children have now 

completed their Forest School experience 

for Year 4. After half term, it will be the 

turn of the next group. Details will be 

coming soon. 

 
 

 

What are we Learning? 
 

Maths – Finish work on Length and 
Perimeter, starting to understand 
fractions. 
English – Continue with journalistic writing. 
Science – We are continuing our topic on 
‘Sound’. 
History – The Roman invasion 
of Britain. 
Computing – effective online internet 
searching. 
R.E. Christianity Is communion a 
celebration or an act of remembrance?  
PE – Swimming and cricket 
PSHE – Healthy Me 
French – Au Cafe 
Art – ‘Still Life’ beginning with studying 

Cezanne 

 

 

Spelling Focus 

After half term, we will be learning about when 

the ‘s’ sound is spelt with a ‘c’.  

When a word contains a ‘c’ pronounced /s/, 
the ‘c’ is always followed by a vowel or a ‘y’ 
pronounced like a vowel. 

We are learning these in class: 

pace, race, piece, niece, rice, mice, glance, 
dance, sentence, commence, pronounce, 
pounce, city, juice, twice, chance, voice, 

choice, slice, office, practice, advice, police. 
  

Please support your child to learn the words in 
their diaries. 

 

Iron Man Sculpture 

On Tuesday, Parrots made impressive Iron Men 

using really effective D.T. skills.  Today, 

Macaws are enjoying creating their Iron Men! 

 
 

 

 
On Monday, we welcomed Jo Bavington, a 

journalist. She gave us an interesting insight into 

her career and gave us some tips for writing our 

own newspaper reports. 

Homework: Please remind your children to complete their heat map on ‘Garage’ on TTRockStars and continue 

to enjoy reading each day. 

Happy Half Term Everyone!     From the Year 4 Team 


